
COVID-19 expectations of instructors and students:


• Instructors will arrive no later than 30 minutes prior to their scheduled class(es) 

• Students are to arrive no earlier than 15 minutes prior, or later than 5 minutes before, 

to their scheduled class(es)

• Students will line up outside their assigned entrance door with 6 feet between them.

• Students are to arrive wearing a facemask and to keep it on.

• As the waiting room and lobby are closed, no parents are allowed to enter the 

building.

• Instructor will be at their entrance door and will ask each student health related 

questions.

• Instructor will take the temperature of each student.

• Hand sanitizer will be used before going to studio/classroom.

• Instructors will wear facemasks while teaching, stay 6 feet away from students and 

ensure all students abide by the social distancing requirements while in your class. 
The classroom floor will be marked accordingly.


• The barres, door handles, and light switches will be wiped down before and after 
every class.


• Each classroom will be cleaned with UV lamps each night after classes are over. 

• No student is allowed to go out of their studio/classroom without permission. 

• Bathroom breaks are limited to emergencies only (one person dismissed at a time). 

• No use of the public water fountain

• Dressing rooms are closed – no student allowed in dressing rooms.

• Students are to bring their own water bottle along with a light snack if multiple 

classes are scheduled.

• Since class size is very limited, when a class is filled an alternate class will be offered 

if possible.


